WAKEFIELD SCHOOL BOARD 5-18-21 Facilities Sub Committee Minutes Held in the Library Approved

In attendance: Relf Fogg, Bob Ouellette, Financial Manager Michael O'Neill and Facilities Director Joe Williams

The meeting was opened at 4:30.

Mr. Williams talked about the items that needed attention over the summer. Lighting project, Aluminum front and side doors, steel doors, fire panel, control system upgrade and gym backstops. They discussed what might be able to be financed through ESSER Funds. He told the Committee that this summer could be tricky with all that will be going on plus summer school.

Mr. Williams said the Tom Dube of Dube Plus has offered to work with the engineer on the Judy Nason Memorial Bridge project. They talked about parking busses out behind the school instead in the highway yard. They also discussed turning the white building across from the building that houses the SAU into a maintenance building.

Mr. Fogg made a motion, seconded by Mr. Ouellette to approve the Facilities Sub-Committee minutes of 4-6-21. Roll call: Fogg aye, Ouellette aye, (Vote 2-0)

Mr. Fogg made a motion, seconded by Mr. Ouellette to adjourn the Facilities Sub-Committee meeting at 5:02. Roll call: Fogg aye, Ouellette aye, (Vote 2-0)

Respectfully submitted for approval at the next Facilities Sub-Committee meeting,

Priscilla Colbath School Board Secretary